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Dear Chair and Members of the Committee  

 

Please pass HB 2684 to protect children’s health at school.Children  are vulnerable 

to toxic chemicals and deserve a safe place to grow learn and grow. All Oregon 

schools need to update pest management practices as required by law. Currently a 

number of schools have not updated their IPM plans in 15 years, despite changing 

science and changing requirements 

 

Thanks for all you do 

Kathleen Boylan 


